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ALASKA

ELECTION ’90

BETHEL’S OLD BIA SCHOOL BUILDING
AVAILABLE AT NO CHARGE — SOME
FINANCIAL |
ASSISTANCE TO
MOVE IT ALSO AVAILABLE

In contemplation of a land trade between the federal government
and the Bethel Native Corporation, the Old BIA School on Tun-
dra Street, between First and Second Avenue in downtown Bethel
must be moved. The government has determined that the building,
constructed in 1931, is eligible for inclusion in the National
Register of Historic Places and should be preserved in the com-
munity of Bethel.

The 50’ x 64" two-story building must be moved by January 31,
1990 to make room for development planned by the Bethel Native
Corporation. The Old BIA School buiding contains approximately
3600 square feet and was last used in 1982 as living quarters and
office space. The new owner would have to agree to preserve the
existing exterior facade. Assistance in paying for the movement
of the building is available from the government.

Interested parties must contact BLM no later than December
31, 1989, Agreement to accept and move the property must be
reached and the building actually moved by January 31, 1990,
unless the deadline is extended by Bethel Native Corporation.

This action is being coordinated by the Bureau of Land Manage-

ment, Alaska State Office in Anchorage. For more information

call BLM Specialist Mike Haskins at (907) 271-3351 or
BLM Public Affairs at (907) 271-5555. Persons interested in view-
ing the building should contact Mr. Charlie Bunch, Acting
Superintendent, Bethel Agency at (907) 543-2726.
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